From: Edgeworth, Richard 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 8:24 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Emirates Gala-Ethics Procedure 

Good Morning Steve

I attended this event and did not receive any gifts.

Thank you,

Richard Edgeworth

Chief of safety and Security

Chicago Department of Aviation

From: Plewa, Angie 
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 12:40 PM
To: Manzano, Juan; DANAHER, MATTHEW; Zonsius, Michael; Sledzinska, Elisa; GRIMALDI, FRANK; SIPIORA, BEN; Green, Tiffany; Boland, Michael; Edgeworth, Richard; O'Connor, Joseph; Ahmed, Nafees; Pride, Karen; Manning, Angela; MEYER, GRETCHEN; Sampson, Jessica
Subject: Emirates Gala-Ethics Procedure 

Ethics procedure for tomorrow’s Emirates Gala Event:

(i) This event qualifies as reasonable hosting, related to one’s City job, so, within 10 days of the event, send Steve Berlin an email if you have attended. Please let me know if you decide not to attend this event as I sent him a list of those we have confirmed they are attending the event (everyone on this email).

 

(ii) If any gift bags are given out, CDA people either don’t accept them, or, if any one does accept a gift bag it is your responsibility to report it to Steve Berlin’s office within 10 days.

Example: 

In honor of new nonstop flights from Chicago to Dubai I attended the Emirates Gala event at Navy Pier on Wednesday, August 6th.

I did not accept the gift bag that was distributed at the event.  – This sentence only applies if gift bags are given out. 

Any questions, please let me know.

Angie Plewa

Commissioner’s Office 

Chicago Department of Aviation

